From: Arnold, Geoffrey - Environment & Economy [mailto:Geoffrey.Arnold@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 13 February 2014 14:50
To: Caroline Roche
Subject: RE: Discharge of conditions at Cotefield Farm 13/00358/DISC and 13/00357/DISC

Caroline,

Apologies for the delay I have tracked down the paperwork and have the following comments.

I am satisfied that condition 11 may be discharged; however, please note this does not remove any requirements relating to Section 278 or Section 38 works.  

Condition 10 - ‘Prior to construction……details of surface treatment and street lighting….’

There does not appear to be any such details included in the paperwork.

Kind regards

Geoffrey Arnold

Senior Engineer – Transport Development Control

Oxfordshire County Council
Speedwell House Oxford OX1 1NE

DD: 01865 328 797
From: Caroline Roche [mailto:Caroline.Roche@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 22 January 2014 11:52
To: Arnold, Geoffrey - Environment & Economy
Subject: Discharge of conditions at Cotefield Farm 13/00358/DISC and 13/00357/DISC

HI Geoff

Have you passed the details of the DISC applications for Cotefield Farm, as you were the officer who dealt with the original application.  Just wondered when you might have comments to me by as I need to progress them.

Regards

Caroline Roche (Mrs) BA (Hons) MA MRTPI 

Principal Planning Officer 

Public Protection and Development Management 

Telephone:  01295 221816 

Int. ext. 1816 

mailto:caroline.roche@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
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